
The Nook 

  
Opening our grounds to the public more for fundraising events, Easter egg hunts, and at 
Christmas this year we will be opening for winter wonderland in our new gardens. 
The Easter egg hunt for public saw over 100’s of people attend which was amazing and we 
appreciate the support. 
 
We now have an adapted playground for service users and their families to access, and a 
rest and reflect garden. 
  
We continue to open to the public every other Tuesday for coffee and cake, which we all 
enjoy seeing visitors. We have ordered more patio furniture and relaying the patio area as it 
has sunk a little bit. 
  
We are recruiting and expanding pour care team to meet the demands of the families who 
need overnight and day care at The Nook. 
  
We are having solar panels installed to the roof and electric care points at The Nook. 
  
We continue to offer hydrotherapy services to families once a week and hope to increase 
this. 
  
Regards 

 
Service Manager 
East Anglia’s Children’s Hospices (EACH)  
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